
  

 
 

 

 
Circular AUS/2021-2022             14 OCTOBER 2021 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
Thank you for everyone’s support to trial different options for the dispersal arrangements 
during this past week. It is dearly appreciated! 
 
DISPERSAL ARRANGEMENTS AFTER THE HALF-TERM BREAK 
After trialing different options and reviewing the feedback, the following dispersal 
arrangements will be followed when we return from the half-term break on Sunday the 24th 
of October: 

• The buses will leave at 1.45pm   
• Y7-13 OT students will be released from the Taher Hall gates from 1.55pm 
• Y5+6 OT students will be released from Gate 6 from 1.50pm  
• Y1+2 OT students will be released from Gate 3 from 1.50pm  
• Y3+4 OT students will be released from Gate 3 from 2pm  

PLEASE NOTE: Siblings may be collected from the gate where the youngest sibling is 
dispersed 

FOUNDERS’ DAY  
AUS will God-willing celebrate it’s 47th Founders Day on Sunday 17th of October from 
10.15am. The program will be available for live-stream viewing from the link available on 
students’ Edunation accounts and will consist of two major parts: 
- Founders’ Day celebration 
- Investiture of new student leaders and celebrating our IGCSE/AS/AL Toppers of June 2021 
 
Only students who participate in the proceedings on the day will attend the function. The 
rest of our students will view the proceedings of the event from home, after their attendance 
have been marked via Edunation, on that day. 
 
HALF-TERM BREAK 
The KHDA approved half-term break will be from Monday, 18th of October, for the rest of 
that week. School will open again for the students from Sunday, 24th of October. 
 
Please stay safe and healthy!  
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 


